
Kia ora koutou,

What a fantastic start to the term! I'm bursting with pride watching
our tamariki embrace learning at Tua Marina.

 Our recent rural schools swimming sports were a shining example
of our school values in action. The active participation and positive

attitudes displayed were truly remarkable.
It’s been brilliant to see students tackling challenges and making

significant progress in their learning. This dedication is what makes
Tua Marina such an amazing place to learn.

Next Friday, we celebrate this positive momentum at our annual
Pukatea White's Bay challenge day. I encourage everyone to join us

for a day of community and fun. Look out for the detailed
information coming home today. 

Let's continue to support each other and make this year a
resounding success.

Kia kaha e eho tatou

Nic Walker
Tumuaki - Principal
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Term 1, 2025

Thank you to everyone who has
already returned their Whites Bay

permission form. 
Please, can we have the rest returned

as soon as possible to Amy In the
office. 

Other notices to be returned :
-Mistletoe Bay Camp notices - please

return to Mr Mason as soon as
possible

-Year 7 and 8 vaccination forms -
please return to Amy as soon as

possible. 

Notices to Return



Tī Kōuka

Makomako

Year 0 - 1 || Leah Waddington & Emily Morris 

Year 2 - 3 || Aaron Harrison 

Mr Harrison has been sick nearly all week this
week! 

Mrs Swanston has been relieving In
Makomako class, and everyone has been

having a great time. 
Mrs Swanstons favourite part of this week was

spending time in the swimming pool! 

Another busy week
of learning for our

youngest students.

 Today they started
a new units of

learning with Emily
based around
fractions and

Autumn.



Rewarewa
Year 4 - 5  ||  Julian Mason 

Kowhai
Year 6 - 8  ||  Sarah Kerr  

Kia ora e te whānau,

Our class goal this week has been doing our best
work. This has had a focus on staying on task,

putting in lots of effort and trying to get a little
better each time. 

This is well represented in our daily drawings of
a dragon and our continuing practice of drawing

faces in preparation for our self portraits.

Thank you to Kat and Mrs Silva for looking after
the class while I have been released this week. 

Have a great weekend 
- Julian

This week we have started our academic work
proper, with literacy activities around refugees,
climate and journeys. We have completed our
spelling and reading assessments and will be

send homework home from next week. 
Triangles or tapa toru have occupied out maths

time along with some wider revision using Maths
Fitness and Number of the Day. A highlight of

geometry as been using the Pro Bot both in real
life and online to program the drawing of

triangles and programming repeated patterns. 
Today we learnt the importance of always
wearing life jackets by experimenting with

wearing clothes and shoes in the pool.
Swimming in a hoodie is harder than you would

expect. 
Nga mihi and good luck with those practice rides

up the maunga. 
Whaea Sarah Kerr



Koromiko Rārangi Tokomaru Waikakaho

236 256 253 213

Ākonga O Te Wiki
Congratulations to our

ākonga o te wiki from our
last assembly! 

House Points

Building a Positive
Learning Community 

Ti Kōuka - Ollie & Tommie
Horncastle 

Makomako - Hunter Cuff & Belle
Jacobson

Rewarewa - Isy Baker & Jack
Troon

This week our most
commonly shown value
was COMMUNITY - with
56 Values Hero Awards! 






